
2 Savoy Place
London
WC2R 0BL
T: +44 (0)20 4020 9351

April 1st, 2024

     To:
     Stephen Davies
     Director : Stephen Davies Electrical

     Thank you for your enquiry regarding BS 7671 -  19th Edition.

     The IET co-publishes BS7671 with the British Standards Institution (BSI) and is the authority 
     on electrical installation. We run JPEL/64, (the national Wiring Regulations committee), with 
     representatives from a wide range of industry organisations.

     The committee takes on board information from international committees and UK specific 
     requirements, to ensure consistency and improve safety throughout the UK electrical industry.

     The decision to bring out each new edition of BS 7671 on an annual basis was taken in
     conjunction with a number of organisations including the NICEIC and Napit. In order for  
     existing participants of the Competent Persons Scheme (CPS) to maintain their registration they  
     will be required to hold the latest BS 7671 qualification, meaning a yearly course, currently 
     BS7671:2018 (C&G 2382-22). 

     In order to achieve consistency, each new BS 7671 edition will be brought out annually on April 
     1st. 

     Kind regards,

     Holly Nicholls
     Membership Services Advisor
     The Institution of Engineering and Technology
 
     www.theiet.org
 
     T: +44 (0)1438 765678
     F: +44 (0)1438 765586
 
     Michael Faraday House, Six Hills Way, Stevenage, SG1 2AY, United Kingdom
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